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Summary 
 

The Court has agreed that a Working Party should be established to 

undertake a post-implementation review of the revised governance 

arrangements agreed in March 2011 after twelve months of their 

operation, to take stock of the new governance arrangements and how 

they are working.  

The purpose of this report, prepared on behalf of the Working Party, 

is to seek comments, if any, from each Committee on the governance 

arrangements introduced last year and the impact that they may have 

had on the operation of your Committee.  

Recommendation: It is recommended that this Committee considers 

whether it wishes to make any representations to the Working Party 

on the revised governance arrangements in so far as it affects this 

Committee. 

 

Main Report 

Background 

1. The Court has agreed that a Working Party should be established to 

undertake a post-implementation review of the revised governance 

arrangements agreed in March 2011 after twelve months of their operation, 

to take stock of the new governance arrangements and how they are 

working.  

2. For the purposes of clarification, this review is not, therefore, in relation to 

any new governance initiatives but is restricted to considering the operation 

and effectiveness of the revised arrangements implemented last year. A 

summary of the revised governance arrangements is contained Appendix A. 

Views on the Governance Arrangements 

 

3. The Working Party has agreed that the most effective and inclusive way of 

identifying whether there are any issues arising out of the operation of the 

revised arrangements is to seek the views of the various City Corporation 



Committees and all Members of the Court individually. This will enable 

comments to be expressed in the context of the operation of the various 

Committees (including observations from non-City Corporation Members) 

and will also allow all Members to have their say individually and raise any 

points; all of which will help to inform the work of the Working Party. 

4. The purpose of this report is to seek a view on whether any representations 

should be made to the Working Party on the revised governance 

arrangements in so far as they affect this Committee. All of the views 

expressed will be collated and submitted to a further meeting of the 

Working Party in September. 

Background Papers: 

Summary of the revised governance arrangements agreed by the Court of 

Common Council in March 2011. 

 

 

Appendix A: Summary of the revised governance arrangements 
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